Bunscoil Naomh Iosaif An Uaimh Co. na Mí

Phone: 046 - 9021989 Fax: 046 - 9073736

Email: jomerps@iol.ie



St. Joseph's Mercy Primary School
Navan
Co. Meath

18th June 2020

Dear Parents,

I hope that you and your families are all keeping well.

We are organising for the **Return of Rental Books** next week. The rota with days and times is attached. The list of books to be returned is also attached. You may return books for all of the children in your family at the time of return of your eldest child's books.

Please put your child's books in a sealed bag with their name and this year's teacher's name on a label on the outside of the bag.

Some of you might like to take the opportunity to pay the €10 Book Rental and the €25 Art and Craft Money for next year at the same time as returning the books. This would be greatly appreciated as it would reduce the number of people paying in September.

Please put money in an envelope with your child's name and the name of next year's class teacher on the outside of the envelope.

Please exercise social distancing while on the school premises and **parents only** (except for 6<sup>th</sup> class pupils) should return books. We need all books to be returned next week as we need to organise our Book Rental Scheme by the end of June to be ready for September.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation.

Kind regards,

Ann Murphy